
I oppose HB 2001 because it takes control of local zoning out of the hands of local citizens. Zoning is a 
very sensitive issue and there are many aspects to be considered when making zoning decisions. 
Because local conditions vary considerably within a city, much less among cities, it is imperative that 
zoning is determined at the city level. The state legislature does not have enough resources to be 
informed of local conditions at the level of detail necessary to work out zoning that will be beneficial in 
each part of each city in the state. Zoning is a good example of “one size does NOT fit all.” Please keep 
local decisions at the local level. 
 
Respectfully, 
Stan Hoffman 
Portland, Oregon 
 


